Approved June 24, 2015
Cemetery Trustee's
Meeting Minutes
June 9, 2015
1:00pm
New Riverside Cemetery Garage

Present were the following: Bonnie Burgess, Chairman, Germaine Glidden, Tim
MacDonald, and Sheri York.

Bonnie Burgess opened the meeting at 1:00pm.

Karen Wheeler was at the meeting for a Lot buy back in the amount of
$250.00. Row T, Lot 46.

YTD: 7 Burials - 4 Cremations and 3 Full Burials

The Trustees reviewed the minutes from the 5/27/15 meeting. Tim made a
motion to accept the minutes as read without change, Bonnie seconded the
motion.

Sheri had the Trustee's sign the invoice from Manchester Memorial for the
Columbarium so she could process the final payment. The new balance is
$16,432.50 (Sixteen Thousand, four hundred thirty two dollars and fifty
cents). Jeffrey Boucher took $700.00 dollars off the amount owed because
the Trustee's voted to have John and Austin dig the whole to save money.

Tim stated that over the weekend he purchased a set of cobra radios online
for $25.00 that has a 16 mile range.

Bonnie told the Trustee's that John had rented a stump grinder for a day
and took out all the stumps.

Bonnie spoke again with Carl Peaslee about the death certificates. She
informed him that we would still like to get them.

The Columbarium will be arriving and installed on June 22, 2015



Bonnie handed out a new law 289:5 Concerning Cemetery Records. She felt
that this law should be put on our Town Website and possibly in the
newspaper. She will look into both. Germaine made a motion and Tim
seconded the motion.

Bonnie handed out the monthly budget report for review.

Germaine mentioned getting the windows done in the garage and Tim said
that he would contact Window World for a price to replace 3 windows in the
garage.

Meeting adjourned at 1:50pm

Next meeting will be on Wednesday June 24™ @ 1:00 at the New Riverside
Cemetery garage.

Respectfully Submitted,

Sheri York
Cemetery Liaison



